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Investigation into the premature release of Office for National Statistics 

Labour Market Statistics: May 2009 
 

 
The Office for National Statistics (ONS) has published a statement regarding the completion of 
investigations following the premature release of Labour Market Statistics in May 2009, and 
resulting actions. The announcement is available on the ONS website at: 
http://www.ons.gov.uk/about/newsroom/statements/premature-release-of-lms.html
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